
DEP# 093-395 

Opened hearing on Nov 20, 2019  @8pm - NOI, 584 Main St, BLR Properties, septic repair.  

This repair was originally requested under an emergency certificate. 

Doug Smith from SoilSmith Designs appeared to present the project.  The project is proposed for 

a septic system upgrade/repair for a 3 family, 8 bedroom apartment house which has an 

extremely bad failure of its septic system. 

Had an emergency certification issued so that the work could begin immediately, but nothing has 

been done at this point in time. 

Requested that the plans move the placements of the wattles to the top of slope beyond the poly 

barrier rather than further down the slope. 

Plan to dig out the existing system and keep the poly barrier in place and replace with presby 

system.  If possible, the construction will stay inside the poly barrier.  However, what needs to be 

in the conditions should they be unable to stay within the poly barrier or have to replace the 

barrier further away from the edge of the system. 

The easiest way to condition for the worst case scenarios would be to have the project completed 

before issuing conditions.  So, a motion was made to continue the hearing until the 1st Wed in 

December, with presumption that at that point the work will have been completed.  The motion 

was seconded and received a unanimous vote in favor of it. 

MaryAnn DiPinto has been handling to paperwork on the project.   

Hearing continued Dec 4th @ 8pm.  @8:15 

 

 

 


